UNIVERSITY OF NIGERIA, NSUKKA OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR CAREERS & STUDENTS'SERVICES UNIT

Our Ref: UNR/CSSU.09/02 Date: October 18, 2024

TO: PROSPECTIVE CORPS MEMBERS

SUBJECT: BATCH "C" 2024 NYSC MOBILIZATION

In preparation for the National Youth Service Corps mobilization of Prospective Corps Members for its 2024 Batch "C" exercise, all candidates whose names are on the newly Approved University of Nigeria Senate List – Batch A & B, should cross-check the list attached to this memorandum for errors in Names, Date of Graduation and other Particulars. More so all outstanding candidates that have issues with their Jamb Registration Numbers and were unable to register during previous batches are required to forward their details attaching their Statement of Result and Jamb Admission Letter to Careers & Students' Services Unit, Office of the Registrar or to the email address stated below. Those that have done it before should also cross-check the attached list for errors in Names, Date of Graduation and other Particulars.

Please note that any discrepancy in your details after upload to NYSC portal whether on your Statement of Result, Names or Date of graduation, will not allow you to be registered in NYSC Orientation Camp. You are specifically advised to cross-check your particulars very carefully.

More so, the National Identification Number (NIN) is now a requirement for online registration by Prospective Corps Members. Therefore ensure that your name in NIN corresponds with your name on the Statement of Result.

All errors, omissions or otherwise must be reported to the Careers & Students' Services Unit for immediate correction before the list is finally uploaded to the NYSC Portal.

Complaints may also be sent to the following email <u>careers.registry@unn.edu.ng</u> for the attention of the Deputy Registrar.

Thank you

Mr. Leonard Ezeme

Senior Deputy Registrar

Head of Careers & Students' Services Unit

Students Affairs Officer (NYSC)

for: Registrar